Hiep Nguyen

FILED 9/19/2023
DOCUMENT NO. 05282-2023
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

From: Hiep Nguyen

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 5:05 PM

To: Eric Wooten

Cc: Hong Wang; Mark Long

Subject: RE: Docket 20230093 Title Change Request

Good afternoon Eric,
Per your request, the docket title for 20230093-TX has been updated.

Thank you,

Commission Deputy Clerk IT
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6746

From: Eric Wooten <ewooten@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 4:51 PM
To: Hiep Nguyen <HNguyen@psc.state.fl.us>

Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket 20230093 Title Change Request
Hi Hiep,

Please change the title of Docket 20230093 from

Bankruptcy cancellation of CLEC Certificate No. 8867 issued to Discount CLEC Services Corporation,

effective December 31, 2023.

to

Bankruptcy cancellation of CLEC Certificate No. 8867 issued to Discount CLEC Services Corporation.

Thanks,
Eric
Eric Wooten | Public Utility Analyst H \\“-j!j
N

Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis




2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tel : (850) 413-6546
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 Fax: (850) 413-6547
E-mail: eric.wooten@psc.state.fl.us

Please note:

Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written
communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be
made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public
disclosure.





